
HOLIDAY GIFT FOR CCE STAFF 

As we move into December, Cedar Creek Booster Club would love to include our 

campus staff with holiday giving - showing appreciation for their hard work and 

dedication to our children and their support to our teachers. 
 

Please consider contributing and no amount is too small! This is voluntary and 

gifts will be presented to each staff member from the school as a whole. 
 

You can also donate by placing cash or checks in an envelope next to the  

check in kiosk at the front desk labeled CCE Staff Holiday Gift. 

Checks may be made out to Kelly Marwill. 
 

We ask contributions be made by Tuesday December 18th. 

Contribute online at www.CedarCreekBoosterClub.com 
 

Cross one thing off your to-do list and thank all of our wonderful  

Specials Teachers and Support Staff in one easy step! 

 

COFFEE & COMMUNITY 

Join the Booster Club and friends for coffee in the parking lot after  

assembly on Friday December 7th. 
 

Bring your coffee mug and get to know fellow CCE parents. 

 

GRADE LEVEL PARTIES 

Purchase tickets to Adult Grade Level Parties now. 
 

Get to know the parents of your child's peers at these fun parties. 
 

Purchase tickets at www.CedarCreekBoosterClub.com 

 


